HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF TORRINGTON

110 Prospect Street • Torrington, CT 06790

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

TDD 1-800-545-1833 Ext. 443 RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS

(860) 482-1136

(860) 482-3581 • (860) 482-5841 Fax

July 28, 2022

Honorable Elinor Carbone Mayor, City of Torrington 140 Main Street Torrington, CT 06790

Dear Mayor Carbone:

Torrington Housing Authority (THA) Board of Commissioners is very grateful for the appointment of Samuel Marino in January 2022 as Resident Commissioner to fulfill the term of the previous Resident Commissioner, who had passed. Mr. Marino's term expires August 31, 2022.

We are very fortunate that Mr. Marino wishes to continue to serve as the Resident Commissioner of the Board. Mr. Marino lives at Thompson Heights and is a tenant in very good standing.

Mr. Marino understands the responsibilities of this appointment and has learned quite a bit in the short time he has served. He is an active member of the Board. I, along with the Board of Commissioners, humbly request his re-appointment to fill the position of Resident Commissioner. That term would expire 8/31/2027.

Thank you for consideration of this request.

Respectfully submitted,

Claudia A. Sweeney Executive Director

EQUAL HOUSING

CLAUDIA A. SWEENEY
Executive Director & Secretary

DAVID MURELLI Chairman MARIO J. D'ANGELO Vice-Chairman

ROBERT F. MILANO
Treasurer

DAVID KNOTOWICZ
Resident Commissioner

DIANNE CERRUTO

Commissioner